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Editor, Psychiatric Bulletin

The College is seeking a new Editor for the Psychiatric Bulletin. The present Editor, Professor Tom
Fahy, will be standing down at the end of 2007. Applications are invited from College members
who feel they have the drive and vision to continue his work.

The post-holder will report to the College's Editor and to the Psychiatric Bulletin Editorial Board,
and will be responsible for the content of the journal. Specifically, this will involve planning and
selection of future content, commissioning articles, overseeing the work of the Editorial Board,
and taking responsibility for the scientific accuracy and validity of the content. He or she should
be committed to strengthening links with the College while maintaining the independence of the
journal, and must be in touch with developments across the mental health field. He or she should
be aware of the needs of working psychiatrists across the whole range of subspecialties.

It is anticipated that the successful candidate will be able to devote at least one
session per week to this role. The day to day administration and the production
of the journal are handled by the College's Publications Department. The term
of office is 5 years.

If you are interested in applying, please contact: Mr Dave Jago, Head of
Publications, Royal College of Psychiatrists, 17 Belgrave Square, London
SW1X 8PG (e-mail:djago@rcpsych.ac.uk). The closing date for applications is
31 May 2007.
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